
PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING #2 

Wayne County Airport 

The Wayne County Board of Commissioners have
submitted a Draft Final Airport Master Plan and
Airport Layout Plan (ALP) set to the Federal
Aviation Administration (FAA).  The Master Plan
Update documentation and ALP will guide
development to meet existing and future needs of
Wayne County Airport for the next 20 years.

This is an invitation to provide comments concerning the
Airport's 20-year plan. There is no formal presentation
planned. Attendees will be able to view materials in an
open house forum at their own pace and ask questions
of the County, airport staff, and their consultants.

Please join us at an information session to learn more
about the Wayne County Airport's 20-year plan.

Details
Wednesday, May 21, 2025 

5:00 – 7:00 P.M.
Airport Terminal Main Hangar 

Wayne County Airport
6020 Honeytown Road 

Smithville, Ohio

Can’t make the meeting?
Please send input and/or 

comments by June 1, 2025

Share your input and requests online at: 
https://www.bjj-master-plan.com/contact-us-
comment 

https://www.bjj-master-plan.com/contact-us-comment 
https://www.bjj-master-plan.com/contact-us-comment 

